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Memorandum 

Memorandum No: 23-135 

Date: November 6, 2023 

To: Honorable Mayor, Vice Mayor, and Commissioners 

From: Greg Chavarria , City Manager Greg ~ v6, 20231008EST) 

Re: New Police Department Chief 

Chief William Schultz will be assuming all responsibilities as Chief of Police starting 
today. Chief Patrick Lynn will hold the title of "Chief in Transition" and will be available to 
answer any questions or follow ups for Chief Schultz until December 15, 2023, which 
will be his last day with the organization . This process will allow enough time for Chief 
Lynn to support Chief Schultz' transition in his new role. 

Chief Schultz and I will schedule meetings with each of your offices to discuss specific 
needs for each of your districts. If you have any questions on the transition , I am 
available to discuss. 

c: Anthony G. Fajardo, Assistant City Manager 
Susan Grant, Assistant City Manager 
Thomas J. Ansbro, City Attorney 
David R. Soloman, City Clerk 
Patrick Reilly, City Auditor 
Department Directors 
CMO Managers 
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